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By Lion Brian Fox

1. WWW.OH?7lions.com is up and running on the standard LCI e-clubhouse platform.

I continue to maintain the site with updates throughout the year. I have attempted to update the
cabinet personnel with new pictures and contact info as needed. Please check your contact info
on the site and make sure it is correct. Let me know if changes need to be made. I am
attempting to keep the calendar up to date with all District-level events and as many important
club events as I have time to add. Please let me know if you have any suggestions for
improving the site. Here are other recent changes:

¢ District Convention Registration and other info;
e Zone Meetings and other items on the calendar.

2. Club Statistics
There are approximately 34 clubs with websites in the District. I'm happy to say that many of
them appear to be up to date. However, several contain information that is clearly out of date.
I encourage all clubs to check your websites and make sure that they contain correct
information and that they give the public an easy way to contact your club.

3. No Maintenance Websites
This is for clubs that want a professional website presence, but don’t want to constantly
maintain the site. I have an easy process to make this happen. FOUR clubs have taken this
route thus far. Please take a look at their websites and see if this might work for you.

e Lancaster Tarhe: www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/lancaster_oh

e Chesterhill: www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/chesterhill

¢ Fredericktown: www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/fredericktown

e Scenic Hills: http://www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/scenic_hills
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